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Dear Parent/Carer, 

The colour stalls were a great success and enjoyed by all our pupils. It was lovely that 
some many families came along to the sale also. Thank you for your kind donations of 
coloured items to sell. We raised a fantastic £140.50 !!! 

This week saw some fantastic efforts for our “Mad Hair and Wacky Socks Day!!” 

 

 

 

Lenten Activities  
 

Wednesday 21st March 8.15 Mass at St. Mary’s followed by Lenten Breakfast in the 
school hall.  

Friday 23rd March ‘Design an Easter Hat’ competition £1.00 to CAFOD 

 

 

 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of 
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

http://www.stmarysleatown.co.uk/


100 Club – Please join us  !!! 
We still need more members to help us raise funds for our school. We currently have just 
19 members so please join us if you can! To sign up for the remaining 11 months is just 
£22.00 forms are available from the office. 

 
Friends of St. Mary’s Meeting  
 

On Tuesday our AGM for the Friends of St. Mary’s was held and as we shared previously 
the focus of this session was to allocate roles, with a view to providing some structure to 
help us organise and coordinate events and fundraising. Below is a summary from the 
meeting prepared by our Secretary Mrs. Abram. Full minutes are available in the entrance 
Foyer. 

FOSM – Friends of St Mary’s held their AGM on 13th March and elected the following: 
 

Chair – Hannah Reid 
Secretary – Chris Abram 
Treasurer – Christina McKeever 
If you cannot attend FOSM meetings but wish to help at our fund raising events then 
please contact school either call in or contact us on 01772 729881 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Pyjama Party Disco Thursday 24th May 
Key Stage 1  - 5-6pm   Key Stage 2-  6.15–7.15pm 
 
Sports Day – Tuesday 12th June from 3.00 p.m. 
 
Friday 15th June – Own Clothes Day - Bring in a Treat  (sweets, chocolate, biscuits etc) 

Family Treat Bingo Tuesday 19th June 
  
  
Summer Hawaiian Disco Friday 13th July 
Key Stage 1  - 5-6pm  Key Stage 2-  6.15–7.15p.m. 
  

100% of all funds raised will go back into school to support our children. 

 

Primary Stars under 9’s - 15.3.18 
On Thursday a group of pupils from Class 3 represented in 
the Primary Stars competition  

“ We came 4th and we were only 1 point away from coming 
3rd! We were a really good team. We did a relay, catching 

and ball in the bucket “ Archie Snape 

“We also did lots of relay races and raced against 3 other 
teams- I think we were very fast in the relay races”  

Lily- May Purkis 

 



Coming Soon .... ‘Communi-tea day’ 29.3.18 

Come along and join us in the hall for our ‘Communi-Tea’ day and sample the treats from 
our Easter Bake off sale. Everyone welcome from 2.30 pm 

 
 
Celebrations  Awards 

 
Dates for your diary:- 
 
Tuesday 27th March  Easter Production 2.00 p.m. & 6.00 p.m. 
 
Thursday 29th March School closes for Easter Holidays at 3.15 p.m. 
 

Save the Date – Sports Day Tuesday 12th June from 3.00 pm 
 
 

 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 

 Achievement Award Winner Attitude Award Winner 

Class 1 Elliott Capper Georgia Purkis 

Class 2 Oliver Avery Mason Dixon 

Class 3 Rio Bamber Megan Southworth 

Class 4 Jessica Lovett Ava Harkins 

 Welfare – Lunch Time Award 

 Key Stage One Key Stage Two 

 Byron Chambers Daniel Cornall 



 

After School Club 

 

Bingo Night  

 
Wednesday 21st March 2018 

Come along to After School Club on Wednesday the 

21st of March to play Bingo have lots of fun!! 

EVERYONE welcome. Only £7.00 per child 

including a drink and snack. 

 To book your child’s place please see Melanie or Salma or 

simply ask in the Office. 

 

After School Club is open to everyone. It runs from 3.15 to 5.30pm every day and 

costs £7 per session. Children can also stay until 3.45pm at a cost of £3. Please 

request a booking form at the office or in an emergency telephone the school.  

After a healthy snack which includes fruit and a drink, children take part in 

activities and games of their choice.  

During the cold, wet weather we have stayed mainly in the hall, but as the 

daylights lengthen and the weather improves, we will be spending more time 

playing outside.  

Come along to After School Club and join in the fun. 


